
Third Annual Bike 
Ride in Philadelphia 
What a fantastic day we had on our tour of the Philadelphia River Wards. Nine riders 
total toured churches in Fishtown, Kensington, Port Richmond, and Bridesburg. We 
started with a stop at St. Anne's Church in Kensington, whose wonderful priest, Fr. 
Brady gave us a private tour of the church, known for its traditionally Irish roots. We 
then rode to Port Richmond, home to five churches, each for a different ethnicity. The 
group visited Nativity BVM (also historically Irish), Our Lady Help of Christians (the 
German parish), Mother of Divine Grace (the Italian parish), and St. Adalbert's (Port 
Richmond's Polish parish and crown jewel), where we attended a mass in the Polish 
language. After mass, we stopped by Marian's Bakery, a Polish bakery, and enjoyed a 
box of chruściki in Campbell Square Park.  We then rode to Bridesburg, and visited All 
Saint's Parish (historically Italian), and St. John Cantius (the neighborhood's Polish 
parish).  We enjoyed lunch at Renzis Pizza before stopping at the Kensington's own 
Visitation BVM Parish.  On the ride back we stopped at Little Baby's Ice Cream Parlor 
for a wonderful treat.  We are already looking forward to next year's ride! Thank you to 
David Swedkowski for organizing and leading us on this year's ride.  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Installation Dinner  
Skippack Country Club 
September 21st, 2013  

Our annual officer installation ceremony 
and dinner was held on September 
21st at the Farm House Restaurant at 
Skippack Country Club.  The officers, 
wives and guests along with Father 
Kelly and Worthy District Deputy 
Michael Turner enjoyed a relaxing 
evening accompanied by a fabulous 
meal.  After dinner, despite the 
torrential rain, the group headed to the 
clubhouse where the installation 
ceremony was performed.  Thank you 
to Brother Bob Wolanski for organizing 
the dinner arrangements. 

PLEASE CONSIDER BECOMING AN 
OFFICER NEXT YEAR.  

LIGHTHOUSE 
MEDIA KISOK 

ROLLOUT



Father Wild extends his 
thanks to the Knights 

for their generous 
donation and 

assistance 
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NEW HAVEN BUS TRIP TOUR AND 
PILGRIMAGE- October 26th, 2013  

Itinerary:   

Those who are attending will meet at the Visitation BVM 
Parking lot and will  board the bus at 7:00 AM.   Bus 
will leave parking lot at 7:15 AM. (Bus is a 57 
passenger motor coach) and will arrive at St. Mary’s 
Church in New Haven at 11:00 AM.  (Important, bring a 
box lunch on the bus which can be eaten before or 
after Mass). 

 1 )Visit St. Mary’s Church where Father Michael 
McGivney founded the Knights of Columbus in October 
1881. 

2) View the tomb of Father McGivney inside the Church. 

3) View The Shrine of the Infant of Prague on the 
grounds of St. Mary’s.  You are invited to write your 
intentions and have them remembered in the Masses 
and prayers of the Shrine. 

4) Attend 12:05 P.M. Mass at St. Mary’s Church. 

5) 1:30 PM Board the bus for short trip to Supreme for 
Museum tour. 

2:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.: 

6) Visit the Knights of Columbus Museum downtown 
New Haven.  Our council will have a guided tour 
through the museum. 

7) 4:30 PM Board the bus and travel to Milford, 
Connecticut to the Costa Azzurra Restaurant on Long 
Island Sound for dinner.  You will be given a choice of 
dinners. The dinner choices are: Beef (New York Strip), 
Fish (Broiled or stuffed Filet of Sole), Chicken (Francaise 
battered white chicken breast with lemon / butter), 
Pasta (Spaghetti Carbonara cream sauce with peas & 
bacon) or Veal (Veal Parmesan). All entrees come with 

potato (except Spaghetti Carbonara), veggie, a small 
salad and dessert.  Please make your dinner selection 
when you make your reservation. 



8) 6:00 P.M.:   Return trip to Visitation BVM. 




All inclusive price is 
$58 per person.  
Please reserve by 
calling Roger 
Tartaglia 
610-888-3338.  

Canonization Update 

The Congregation for the Causes of Saints is 
investigating a possible miracle attributed to 
the intercession of the founder of the Knights 

of Columbus. 

"If he were beatified now, Father McGivney 
would be the first United States-born parish 
priest to be beatified,” noted Brian Caulfield, 

the vice postulator for Father McGivney’s 
cause for canonization. 



FALL EVENT CALENDAR 

October 8th: Officer Meeting at St 
Teresa-7:30pm 
October 15th: General Meeting in Larkin 
Center-7:30pm 
October 26th: New Haven Bus Trip 
O c t o b e r 2 9 t h : F i r s t D e g r e e 
Exemplification in Larkin Center-7pm 
November 12th: Officer Meeting at St 
Teresa SCHOOL-7:30pm 
November 15th: St Teresa Christmas 
Bazaar 
November 19th: General Meeting at St Teresa SCHOOL-7:30pm 
November 22nd and 23rd: Visitation Christmas Bazaar 
November 26th: First Degree Exemplification in Larkin Center-7pm 




WANTED: 

 THOSE WILLING TO SPEND AN HOUR WITH OUR LORD 
We are in need of additional volunteers at the 
adoration chapel on Friday evenings from 9pm to 
10pm on a rotating schedule. You will only be 
committing to one shift every two months.  This 
small sacrifice can be a life changing experience.  
Please contact Robert Cusella at 610-631-1534 to 
volunteer. 
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PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE 
IN MEETING LOCATIONS FOR 

NOVEMBER 

WE WILL BE MEETING IN THE 
FACULTY CONFERENCE 

ROOM AT ST TERESA 
SCHOOL


